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	Media Statement





15 June 2010
Statement in relation to the resignation of Cranford Hospice executive director Barry Keane
Hawke’s Bay District Health Board chief executive Kevin Snee said, today, it was time for the community to move on and stop looking for blame around the issues facing Cranford Hospice.

The recommendations made in the Central Region Technical Advisory Services (TAS) audit report of Cranford Hospice identified a set of issues that undermined patient care and the DHB would ensure those  recommendations were implemented in full, Dr Snee said.

“Progress is being made and the DHB will make sure that Cranford Hospice gets back on its feet and become fully operational again.” 

Dr Snee said the timeline of returning the inpatient unit back to Cranford Hospice by November remained on track.
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CHIEF EXECUTIVE’S OFFICE

Phone 06 878 1690,  fax 06 878 1648, email: ceo@hawkesbaydhb.govt.nz, www.hawkesbaydhb.govt.nz

Private Bag 9014, Hastings, New Zealand
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